
 
 
 
 
 

Adult Education Division 

April 11, 2013 

Prepared by: Michelle Davis, Adult Education Director  
      

This Month’s Highlights 

 
The Central Nine Career Center Adult Education Division is in full swing after having a week 
off for Spring Break.  Another GED class is being added on the Central Nine campus to help 
meet the demands of the community. GED/ESL classes are scheduled to continue through 
May.  And, Central Nine will be able to continue at least one GED and one ESL class 
throughout the summer months due to our increase of funding from the state.  
 
 Six of our GED/ESL staff members are taking part in the annual IAACE (Indiana Association 
of Adult and Continuing Education) conference that is being held at the end of this month in 
French Lick, Indiana. They will be attending several Professional development sessions.  
 
On the Continuing Education side of things, the Welding class has begun its second session 
of the semester and has 13 adult welders enrolled.  The 2nd CNA session is going strong with 
adult students preparing for their state tests.  Fire Science and EMT classes are also in full 
swing, with the classes also meeting one Saturday every month.   
 
We are holding our second faculty meeting of the year on April 12, which Cory Mahorn from 
DWD is coming to provide valuable insight on the new reporting guidelines.   This will ensure 
that we are reporting to the state correctly to maximize our funding.   
 
The Adult Education Division staff members having been working diligently to learn, 
understand, and encompass the needs of the businesses and community members 
 


